Walk Release Form

 Dear Parents, 
 
Your child will be participating in various activities, events, and fun learning experiences while attending our center. We often take walks during the day to change up the outdoor activities. 

Walks would take place in the parking lot of our center or around the whole building. NEVER on a main road. Walks will occur during temperatures of 32 degrees and higher. 

Infants will be placed in a carriage or buggies for walks.  Toddlers will be placed in a buggie, strapped in, for a walk. Preschool and School Age will walk on their own, with a partner, holding hands. 
 
Please indicate below if you give us permission to take your child outside for a walk.
 
______ I GIVE permission to take my child on a walk, outside our center.
 
______ I DO NOT give permission to take on a walk, outside our center.
 



 Student's Full Name _____________________________
  
 Parent's Signature _______________________________  
  
Date ___________________
